
 

 

 

To:  Russell Klein, Chairman,  
and the Village of Pleasantville Planning Commission 
 

Date:  October 10, 2017 
 
Subject: 200 Marble Avenue – Amended Site Plan Application   
 
1. The amended Site Plan will require variances from the Zoning Board of Appeals 

for the location of the parking and the width of the curb cut. 
 

2. Previously, there were concerns over snow storage at the site. We question 
where snow storage will be located.  
 

3. During the previous site plan review, the Commission was concerned about the 
width of the curb cut being too wide. The Applicant had previously reduced the 
curb cut to 12 feet. The amended plan proposes a curb cut of 31.8 feet.   

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.    
    
 
      Sarah L. Brown 
      Senior Associate/Planning 
 
cc: Robert Hughes, Building Inspector 


